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Lieutenant Governor Talauega Attends Pacific Horizons Graduation

[PICTORIAL]: On Thursday, May 25, 2023, Lieutenant Governor Talauega E. V. Ale attended
the Pacific Horizons School (PHS) eighteenth annual commencement held at the Malaeimi Stake
Center. The class of 2023 graduated eleven students, and the highest achievement award was
given to Valedictorian Ms. Bianca Serrano.



Dr. Sabrina Suluai-Mahuka delivered the keynote address encouraging the young adults to take
charge of their own lives and create their own paths to accomplish their goals.

Acting Director Dr. Teresa Atuatasi, Department of Education and Lieutenant Governor Talauega
presented the graduate diplomas and special awards during the ceremony.
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